
 
 

 

To Creative Australia 

Sydney 2000 

 

Object : Support to Transmission Point Project at La Merouse Museum 

As Cultural Attaché at the Consulate General of France in Sydney, I am pleased to formally 

confirm the support of the French Consulate for the participation of French sound artist Nicolas 

Montgermont in the upcoming project Transmission Point, to be held at the La Perouse 

Museum in March 2026. 

In recognition of the artistic significance of Nicolas Montgermont’s contribution, the Consulate 

will provide support in the form of a return flight from Paris to Sydney, facilitating his 

engagement with this important initiative. Mr. Montgermont’s practice, which explores the 

materiality and transmission of sound, represents the kind of innovative and experimental work 

that will benefit this project which the Consulate is proud to endorse. 

We are equally enthusiastic about the opportunity to collaborate with Anabelle Lacroix, an 

accomplished curator whose work continues to foster meaningful artistic exchange between 

France and Australia. The Consulate has previously supported projects such as the Australian 

tour of Michel Chion and Felicia Atchison, and remains committed to contributing to the 

vitality of the contemporary art and experimental music scenes in both countries. 

We look forward to the success of Transmission Point and to further collaborations that 

strengthen the cultural dialogue between our nations. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Raphaël Coulhon 

Attaché Culturel 

French Embassy in Australia 

 


